
[image: image1.wmf][image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]


[image: image4.png]



[image: image5.png]


TY Musical 'Hairsprayed'
The Annual TY Musical was a huge success, so much so it was sold out! It also featured a surprise or two! 
Under the direction of Ms. Matthews and Ms. Downey, the TY's did a sensational job at acting, lighting, designing, singing and dancing. They’ve been rehearsing since September and put in a tremendous amount of work and it paid off. As the musical was a huge success, so much so Thursday and Friday were sold out beforehand! The show was full of dancing, singing and even had a few surprise guest appearances from Ms. Kenny who put on a convincing portrayal of Ms. Leonard and Mr. Mc Loughlin had everyone in stitches with his rousing performance of Ma. These weren’t the only surprises as Ms. Downey got engaged during Friday’s show. Massive congratulations to her and to all of those involved in the show. Everyone worked so hard to make the show a success it was and we are already looking forward to next year’s musical performance from the TY’s.
Student Council
Students from across the years are busy at work organising many events.
The Student Council are currently planning non-uniform days, helping with Healthy Living Week, fundraising money through bag packs and much more. They also have an Instagram account and encourage students to share ideas and suggestions. The students took part in a leadership course where they learnt about the importance of student councils in schools. 
Club Gaeilge: Every Thursday, students have fun speaking Irish through playing board games and new members are welcome to join. 
Extra-Curricular: Keep an eye out for the Cards Club starting in January! Details to be confirmed.
Fifa Tournament

Took place during Festive Day, 70 students from 1st to 6th year got to play across 5 consoles. The overall winner was Toby Nnadozie in 1st year. Toby will receive a premier league jersey of his choice. Well done to all for participating and thanks to Mr. Gannon for organising this fun activity. 

Maths Week 17th to 21st October
The school ran multiple competitions with great success. Firstly, Confey was placed 17th in the national Mangahigh Competition, with a record number of students competing. 18 of our first years succeeded in achieving enough points to be medal winner, with Aaron Dunne in First year coming out on to. Our very own Ms. Hastings was the first teacher in Ireland to win the Twitter photo competition. The First years also ran a very successful Maths Quiz. A whole school hunt was successfully solved by 10 of our students, with Erik Ryan and Brendan Alinquant in Third Year being the first students to solve it. Many thanks to the Maths’ Department for organising and running such events. 
School Sport

Well done to all the sports teams, in particular to the Boys’ Senior Basketball team on reaching the semi-final and the Girls’ Senior and Under 16 Basketball teams who played well in their leagues, training will continue in the New Year. A special congrats to the Senior Soccer team for getting through to the League Knockout! 
Christmas Festive Day 


On Friday, 9th December, the humdrum of Christmas music echoed from the Assembly Area and realised this was the day-Festive Day. 


As teachers walked around in Christmas jumpers, there was a disctinct jolly atmosphere. Ms. Hastings, who organised the day, commented that it was important that every class had the opportunity to rest and relax. It was also great to see students play board games, chat, laugh and enjoy the festivities. 


Competitions were also organised please see winners below:


Bauble Decoration: 


Overall 1st: Katharine Nicoleno 2A4 (25euro Liffey Valley Voucher)


Overall 2nd: Luke Kiernan 6LCA (15 euro Liffey Valley Voucher)


Overall 3rd: Anatasia Popusoi TY4 (10 euro Liffey Valley Vouher)


Year Winners: Poppy Wilson, Louise Moore, Jessica Doyle. 


Guess the Snowman’s name was won by 6th year student Noela Gavril (6A4) with Mr. Stealyosnow. 


The day was topped off with the teachers surprising performance of Christmas Carols to the amazement of students at lunchtime. 


Ms. Hastings would like to thank the student council and the teachers for their help. �


 


Varius natoque ac turpis est leo primis elementum est.
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Greenschools 


Confey College is currently in pursuit of its third green flay for Water Conservation. Last year, the Green School’s Committee identified a major leak in the school’s grounds. The school is working with the local County Council to try to resolve this issue


Top 5 tips for conserving water in your home:                                                                                                  


Turn the tap off when you brush your teeth- this can save 6 litres of water.                             


Take a shorter shower. A shower can use up to 45 litres of water. 


Always use full loads when using the washing and dishwasher machines.


Water your garden using a watering can.


Fill a water jug and place it in the fridge, that way you don’t have to wait until the water turns cold in the tap. 
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